
Sarasota Sailfest

April 9-11, 2021

Notice to Competitors

To Competitors in the Red, White and Blue Opti fleets:

The Race Committee is looking forward to seeing you on the water. To make the event run smoothly for

everyone, we encourage all competitors to please be aware of the following:

Read your Sailing Instructions and memorize the signals for each course you might see the RC

signal. Sailing the wrong course is a bummer.

The starting line will be exciting with close to 70 competitors. The RC will work hard to give all

competitors a fair start, but expects competitors to do their part to start properly.  Repeated General

Recalls on a good start line will lead to the RC signaling start penalties including U flag (30.3) and Black

Flag (30.4). Make sure you know how those rules work.

Be safe! We hope you have a great time on the water and trust you will let us know if you need

to leave the sailing area or need assistance that can’t be handled by your coach, or support person.

Best wishes to all,

Race Committee
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